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Conservative – Motion Item 10

"This Council recognises the need to modernise Childcare Services in Fife where services are duplicated or underutilised. We recognise the significant degree of consultation that took place prior to this proposal, and the detailed work of Education and Children’s Services staff.  This Council supports the concept of “commercialisation” as a key tool in achieving value for money in the delivery of services to the taxpayer.  We are appreciative of the opportunity, provided by scrutiny, to re-examine the original proposals presented and agree that all should be implemented with the exception of the proposal to change the service offered by the Additional Support Needs (ASN) Out of School Clubs.  Council agrees that this ASN service should continue to be offered to families on the same basis as is currently delivered and that no cost saving is sought from this area. Targeting Respite Care for families that have children with complex additional support needs is a step too far and should be ring fenced. As such, Council asks that a further report be prepared for the Education & Children’s Services Sub-Committee on the basis set out above, identifying alternative areas where any consequential savings shortfall can be realised.”

Proposed by Councillor Dave Dempsey
Seconded by Councillor David J Ross

